

The Shrubbery School

Celebrating 90 Years 1930 – 2020

Headteacher: Mrs A Lees BA (Hons)

Walmley Ash Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B76 1HY 0121 351 1582 – info@shrubbery.bham.sch.uk – www.shrubberyschool.co.uk

10th December 2020

Dear Parents

Thank you for your votes for Parent Governor and to all three candidates.

I am delighted to announce that we have a new Parent Governor – Mr Amit Sharma. It was a close vote between himself, Miss Mahila Iqbal and Mr Michael Sum. I know that Mr Sharma will be a huge asset to us moving forward.

Mr Matthew Lees will also form part of our Governing Body for Business and Ms Dawn Harvey will be joining us for the Education (particularly Safeguarding) and Mrs Lisa Atterbury as our Staff Governor.

Mrs Georgina White and I will be joining the Governor Meetings and the first one will be in January 2021.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Amanda Lees Head Teacher











